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The North Olympic Library System (NOLS) has partnered with the Dungeness River Nature 

Center to offer Nature Storytime on Saturday, Jan. 27, 10:30 to 11 a.m. inside Rainshadow Hall 

at the center, 1943 W. Hendrickson Rd., Sequim. This free drop-in program is open to all ages 

and geared toward children ages 5 and younger.  

 

Participants can enjoy nature-related stories, learn songs and rhymes, and take part in fun 

activities that encourage movement. Talking, reading, playing, and singing all have an important 

role in early childhood development. 

 

Additionally, NOLS offers a weekly Family Storytime at the Sequim Branch Library, 630 N. 

Sequim Ave., on Tuesdays through March 5, from 9:30 to 10 a.m. before public hours.  

 

For more information about Storytime, visit nols.org/storytime, call 360.417.8500, or email 

Discover@nols.org. Storytime in Sequim is generously supported by Friends of Sequim Library.  
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Families play with a brightly colored parachute on Jan. 2 at Storytime in the Sequim Library. 
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